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Shorts for short lives

On Thursday 2nd July the children in school 
took part in, ‘Shorts for short lives day’ for 

Demelza house.  Staff and children wore shorts 
to school and donations to Demelza house 

were made.

Thank you to everybody who donated.



Key worker pod with Miss Kierans
 and Mrs Monk

This week in our pod we have been looking 
at Wimbledon. We have been playing our 

own tournaments and even making our own 
trophies because we are so good at tennis!! 

We have been keeping our competitive 
mindset and competing with each other on 

TTRockstars as well as creating some 
fantastic fact files on everything Wimbledon! 



Key worker pod with 
Mr Kitney and Mrs Vaughan

This week in our pod we have been 
learning all about Wimbledon which was 

supposed to start this week. We have been 
making our own trophies and writing our 

own match reports about matches we would 
have liked to happen.

We also competed with everyone at home 
in our Virtual Sports Day.



Key worker pod with 
Mrs Judge and Mrs Fenn

This week our theme has been tennis!
As Wimbledon was cancelled, we all 

created our own tournament! 
Lots of us hadn’t played tennis before, all 
the children kept trying and persevering! It 

has been a lot of fun! 
We also have found out some very 

interesting facts about Tennis players, did 
you know that each professional takes 9-12 

rackets with them!



Year 1 Pods
This week we have based our 

learning around wonderful book set in 
an American city, ‘Last stop on 

Market Street.’ We learnt how to mix 
shades of red, yellow, orange, pink 

and purple.  The story uses similes to 
help the reader imagine what the C.J 
sees when he is walking with his nan. 

We wrote our own simile poems 
based on rainbows - in the story C.J 
sees a rainbow above a dirty street. 

Jockey collaged the church they went 
to before they helped the homeless 

people. 



EYFS  Pods

This week we have continued our focus 
of fantasy creatures and enjoyed the 
Julia Donaldson story ‘The Singing 

Mermaid’. It is about a mermaid who is 
tricked into working in the circus and 

wishes to be back by the ocean with her 
friends. We have been busy with 

phonics, creating pictures of the story, 
decorating clown biscuits and even 

practice our own circus skills.  

We have been doing lots of work on how 
we too can be good friends, just like the 

mermaid’s friends in the story who 
helped her escape back to the ocean.  



Year 6 Pods

This week in Year 6, we have been 
busy writing our own narratives. We 

have gone on many different 
adventures which included a safari, 

WW1 and also Minecraft games! 
The children have loved writing their 
own narratives, take a look at their 

writing! 
We have also been busy focussing 
on our Virtual Sports Day and we 

have also focused on problem 
solving in Maths.



https://www.getepic.com/

https://www.getepic.com/








 

Home Learning.

Look at some of the amazing work that people have shared with us 
on Google Classroom – why don’t you try some of these activities?

Jacob in year R has 
been busy learning his 
sounds at home and 
has written a list of 
words with the ‘sh’ 

sound.  

Oliver in year 5 has 
been busy with his 

writing!



We are closed on Wednesdays 


